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I oppose the proposed legislation as presently written because it would restrict the 

sale of fly tying materials and fishing flies.  I often purchase materials and flies from 

fly fishing shops in Oregon because there are many more such businesses there 

than in Washington State.  Enactment of a law prohibiting the sale of fur products 

would adversely impact the many fly fishing shops and suppliers that now contribute 

to Oregon's economy, possibly leading to closure of some of them. 

 

I note that there is an exemption for leather goods and taxidermy uses in the 

proposed legislation.  There should also be an exemption for items that are used for 

fly tying and fly fishing. 


